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SITE LIGHTING SUMMARY 

The current operation of the Coffin Butte Landfill allows the site to open around 4:30 AM and ceases 
waste acceptance at 5:00 PM, Monday through Saturday.  The site uses temporary lights or mobile lighting 
plants at the tipping face to allow for the landfill operations to be safely conducted, to see what is being 
disposed of at the tipping face, and complete daily cover placement.  These lights are only used when 
natural light is insufficient to conduct safe operations.  This same operation would eventually be moved 
to the expansion area.  

The only additional lights that would be added to the Coffin Butte Landfill, would be security lights near 
the new parking lot for the new locker room building.  These lights would be shielded or hooded so that 
they only face down towards the ground.  These new lights would be designed and installed in accordance 
with all Benton County code requirements. 

Other lights that might be installed, including some at the new scale house and leachate storage ponds 
would be activated by motion or be motion censored lights.  They would also be shielded or hooded so 
that they only face down towards the ground. 




